COVID-19 INFO

COCHRANE TEMISKAMING RESOURCE CENTRE

To: All Staff

From: Daniel Roy
Subject: Updates

Date: August 21, 2020

“WASH YOUR HANDS, PHYSICALLY DISTANCE, STAY SAFE”

The CTRC Management Team continues to meet to discuss any care and
support issues in this Covid-19 period.
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The Ontario Government has extended the “Reopening Ontario Act 2020”
until September 22" and all regulations formally part of the original
Emergency Orders.

They have also extended the requirement to work only for one employer
and continue to allow for staff redeployment, staffing changes and
streamlining of requirements as required to respond to Covid-19.

The Government will review, ahead of the September 22" date, the need
to further extend the Reopening Ontario Act 2020 and the regulations
applicable to our sector,

The new Federal Government plan to pay 10 sick days to employees
without paid sick benefits, was announced yesterday. However, this first
needs to be voted in parliament (September 23™) and details remain to be
received by employers. We will communicate information as we receive
it.

If you have any questions please contact myself.

Respecitfully,

Daniel Roy, Human R
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Darren Renaud, L664 President
Cindy McQuarrie, OPSEU Regional Representative
Sarah Cashabec for Board Distribution



